
 

 

Bath Bicycle and Pedestrian Committee 
Minutes: May 21, 2014   
 
Present: Robert  Mc Chesney, Steve Balboni,  John Swenson , Kevin Shute, Colleen Fuller, Sharon 
Wilbraham , Tink Mitchell, Travis Wolfel   
 
Meeting called to order at 3:00pm 
 

Agenda Issue Discussion Actions 

Minutes of April 
2014 Meeting  

Approved 
 

 

Chairs Report 1. Maine DOT Work Plan:  
 *Leeman Highway viaduct during  2015-2016  
*High St. -  summer (2014) . Budget for High st. came in at $1.6 million;  
*There is a meeting Thursday, June 12th at 6pm  @ City hall to discuss New      
Meadows Bridge re-construction. ;  
*Route 1 repaving & restriping schedule for 2015. Information meeting to be set 
for early June.  
 
2. Bike Rodeo @ Rec. Dept. June 7th. Volunteers needed.  
3. Robert has received the” 3 foot is the law” signs from the Merrymeeting 

Wheelers. Public Works will install. 
4. Robert thinks it’s time for a leadership change. There was no support for this 

move. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

6 Public works will 
install signs 

Ex-Officio 
reports  

1. Nothing  
 
 

 



 

 

Agenda Issue Discussion Actions 

Bike Maine 1. The committee will have a table with refreshments at Waterfront park as the 
riders enter Bath. 

2. We also may have a contingent meet riders at Goranson’s Farm, help 
Colleen and her crew serve lunch,  then escort cyclists back to Bath.    

 

Work Plan New initiatives June 2013-2014: (partial list) 
1. Revise Bike & Ped Plan 
2. Install Bike Friendly Community signs  (Summer 14) 
3. More Bike racks – Waterfront park, Brackett’s, Customs House & Family 

Dentistry (summer 2014) 
4. Fog Line Striping – Oak Grove (Summer 14) 
5. Complete Streets – lacks support from Council 
6. Walk Friendly Community – (Tabled) 
7. Acquire “3 foot is the law” signs – completed 
8. Shoulders & stripping of Old Brunswick Road -  

 
1 Robert, Sharon 
& Kevin  
 
2 Andrew 
 
 
8 talk with Peter  

Adjourned  3:55pm  

Next Meeting Wednesday, June 18th, 3:00pm @ Bath Parks and Rec. Office  

 
 


